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Dear parents, 

The SEN Specialist Setting Support Team would like to offer sessions to 

parents of children in Specialist provisions. These sessions will be informal 

and cover different topics ranging from Early Curriculum in the Home to 

Managing Emotions.  

The first session will be taking place on Monday 27th March at 9.30am in Holy 
Trinity Primary School. 

This session will be aimed at getting to know parents and discussing themes 
for future sessions. 

The themes moving forward will be influenced by feedback from parents to 

ensure that you are able to access relevant information and support. 

We would like to reiterate that these sessions are specifically for the 
parents/carers of pupils who are in specialist provisions attached to 
mainstream schools ONLY. 

Please inform you child’s teacher ASAP via SeeSaw if you are planning to 
attend so that we can inform the venue of numbers in advance to allow for 
planning and refreshments.   

Thank you for your continuing support, 

Catherine Maguire  

Vice Principal/SENCO 
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